
             

   

              

 

 

 

 

July 28, 2014 

VIA EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2013-0196/EB-2013-0187/EB-2013-0198 

       Hydro One Inc. and Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.  

       Draft Rate Order 

 

 

On July 3, 2014 the Board issued its Decision and Order relating to the above noted proceeding.  As 

directed, Norfolk has submitted with this letter a proposed Tariff of Rates and Charges.   
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jody McEachran 

Interim President & CEO 

 

Copy to: Mayor Dennis Travale, Norfolk County 

    Michael Engelberg, counsel, Hydro One 

    Intervenors of Record 
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